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Townsend, Erle

From: ggtfmme@aol.com

Sent: Wednesday, January 10, 2024 8:42 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: GROW UP STOP ACTING LIKE COMMUNISTS

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Maine is not a place for electric vehicles. the technology is still too immature and needs more time 
before you mandate this crap.... Its time we change the flavor of the state body  because of  
 these communistic   actions  


